
 

 

 

Lanesfield Primary School Newsletter  

Message from our Head Teacher    

Thank you so much for your help and support this term as always it has been    

hectic, but as you will see from the pictures we have worked hard and had lots of 

fun. I am so pleased that we have been able to take part is so many activities in 

school and continue with offsite visits. Safeside was a major success with pupils 

and teachers learning lots. 

Next term, we have even more planned to enhance our curriculum including       

Kingswood and Ingestre Hall. 

 I would like to wish you all a happy and healthy Easter and for families fasting 

through Ramadan wish you peace and tranquillity at this time and look forward to 

Eid in the week we return. 

March 2024 - Issue 13 

Diary Dates 

March 

Easter holidays - Monday 25th March to Friday 

5th April. 

 

April 

8th Return to school 

8th EID - Wear traditional dress or green and white 

9th Ingestre Parents meeting - 5pm 

10th Governors in school 

15th Blue Class trip 

18th Pink class visit 

24th/25th KS1 Residential visit 

Attendance 

Whole of school: 94.8% 

• Orange Class 97% 

• Indigo Class 96.4% 

• Purple Class 95.1% 

• Red Class 95% 

• Blue Class 95% 

• Lilac Class 94.8% 

• Green Class 94.7% 

• Yellow Class 93.6% 

• Pink Class 93% 

• Butterfly Class 92.4% 

Our focus value this half term: 

Curiosity 

             Integrity 

                         Creativity 

                        Resilience 

Aspiration 

Happiness 

Nursery Spaces 

We will have spaces available in our Nursery for September 2024, including 

both 15 and 30 hours.  Application forms are available from Reception. 
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Well done to the following children who have received Merit Certificates 

 

For History: Elora, Ryann, Perkins, Ashleigh, Harrison, Iman,   Raheeb, Muhammad, 

Kyan, Gurveer, Scarlette-Anne, Elijah, Robyn H, Elliott, Rubaljot, Shiann, Viraj,             

Madison. 

For Spanish: Nataliya, Surjit, Ade, Lily-Mae, Ashveer, Kobi,   

Gursahib, Roma, Rocco, Katie, Archie, Lau. 

For Handwriting: Mary, Sienna, Nariyah, Livjot, Leon, Sianna. 

Lunch Menu for Summer Term 

EID 

We will be celebrating EID on 8th April 2024.  

Children can dress 

up in traditional 

dress or wear 

green and white to 

celebrate. 

Bringing Bikes to School 

 

Children who bring bikes to 

school must not use them on 

the playground and they 

must be vigilant moving 

around school.   
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Overdue Payments 

• Minibus payments 

• Nursery 30 hours 

• School trips 

Please ensure you clear any overdue payments over the Easter break. In order to 

provide these services we do require parents to keep up to date with payments.  

Red Nose Day Photo’s 

Open the Book Photos 
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Indigo and Purple Classes at Safeside 
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World Book Day 


